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I strongly oppose HB2004. It adds confusion and disenfranchises voters. It cannot be 

audited for any accountability. Oregonians cannot know or trust that their vote is 

actually and accurately counted. Alaska used this in their elections and I understand 

that there is a movement to repeal it.  

One citizen, one vote. Trust but verify. 

 


